## Share your enthusiasm for reading with your Friends!

### FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY BOOK DISCUSSION

meets in the Topping Room on the first Saturday of the month from 10 am to noon. This group reads a variety of fiction and non-fiction and is always open to new members!

Saturday, March 3:

**The Dream Life of Sukhanov** by Olga Grushin

Saturday, April 7: Poetry Month

Saturday, May 5:

From Age-ing to Sage-ing: A Revolutionary Approach to Growing Old

by Zalman Schachter-Shalomi, Ronald S. Miller

Saturday, June 2:

**Crazy Horse and Custer** 

by Stephen E. Ambrose

For more info, call Marcia at 407-3510 or e-mail marciarenee@gmail.com

#### MEMORIAL \*

In memory of

Sherrie Carlson

from

Larry & Joyce Kirkpatrick

Jan Parrone

In memory of

Jim Wright
from

Kappy Paulson

In memory of Lydia Thompson from Jim Kyle

Thank you to our donors

Marrietta O'Farrell,

Barbara Meister
Larry & Joyce Kirkpatrick
Lawrence & Ethel Mills
Kaththleen Paulson
Tom & Mary Olson

# Thanks to those who renewed membership at the patron level

Dixie Adeniran Lila M. Atkisson Marilyn L. Batelaan David & Debbie Bayer Mary Braitman Arlene Briggle Connie Casavan Tracy Clark Terrence Foley Sumiye Fukasawa Sandra Greenberg Michael Johnson Linda Kapala Eunice Koch Traci Miller Marietta O'Farrell Ken Oelschlage Mary Anne Powers Dorothy Prairie Merilyn L Thompson Will Thompson Marcia Wakelee Carolyn Wood

#### Ventura Friends of the Library Annual Meeting

Sunday, October 29, 2017

Topping Room, E.P. Foster Library

1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Meet Karyl Lynn Burns, producing artistic director of Rubicon Theatre, "Celebrating 20 Years in Our Community"

Members gathered for our Annual Membership Meeting on Sunday, October 29, 2017.

Karyl Lynn Burns, producing artistic director of the Rubicon Theatre, regaled us with stories from the beginning of the Rubicon Theatre in our community and previewed next year's productions.

The program was followed by a short business meeting. Gary Stephens presented annual treasurer's reports.

We voted to amend the bylaws to state that officers assume their duties on January 1. This change corrects an oversight. In 2015, our fiscal year was changed from April 1 through March 31 to January 1 through December 31, but we had failed to change the statement that "officers assume their duties on April 1".

We voted to have 5, rather than 3, members-at-large on the board. This change to the composition of the Board of Directors was a response to the addition of a fourth library branch at Hill Road. We would like to have enough positions on the board to allow representation from all the branches. We elected Officers of the Board of Directors for 2018:

PRESIDENT Mary Olson
VICE PRESIDENT Charles McDermott
TREASURER Kathy Thomson
RECORDING SECRETARY Ellen Klope
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY Star Soto